


designed to offer financial assistance to Georgetown High School graduates attending Southern 
State Community College. Today, the fund serves to honor both young men. 

To learn more about SSCC Foundation scholarship opportunities, please visit 
www.sscc.edu/financialaid/scholarships.shtml. For information on the stewardship role of the 


